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Submit Your Volunteer Hours 

Today! 

 

Our Volunteer Hours report is due to the SJ Unified 

PTA Council this month! Please submit any hours 

for July 1 - December 31, 2014, that you have 

NOT submitted on a classroom or PTA meeting 

sign-in sheet. 
 

 

 

 

 

Hours to submit: Any time spent on school/PTA 

volunteer activities – i.e. helping in the classroom, 

projects done at home for the school,  field trips, 

prepping for Art Vistas/Cornerstone or similar, 

event planning/set up/clean up, shopping for 

treats/supplies, meetings, class basket, phone 

calls, emails, photocopying, creating/hanging 

posters, etc.  
 

How to submit: Send your hours in a lump sum – 

no need to have specific dates/times. Email them 

to historian@reedpta.com.  
 

Why it’s important: Our volunteer hours help us 

maintain our non-profit status, and are also 

included in Reed’s yearly reports. They show the 

wonderful level of volunteer support for our school.  
 

Thank you for all you do all year!  
 

Michelle Dailey  

Volunteer Coordinator 

historian@reedpta.com 

 

Thank you…. 

…. for a wonderful Book Fair and Ice Cream 
Social! 
 
It was so wonderful to see all of our Reed families 
Tuesday night for our Book Fair and Ice Cream 
Social!  None of this would have been possible 
without our amazing chairs.  
 
Thank you to Michelle Daily and Caroline 
Youkhanna for a once again extremely successful 
Book Fair. One more day to go, thank you again!   
 
We would also like to thank Jennifer Leighton for 
heading our ice cream social this year. A very 
successful team resulted in super successful night.  
 
Thanks again! 
 
Stacey McLaren & Camila Rosa 
president@reedpta.com 
 
 

Save the Date 

Reed’s Annual Music Concert 
 

Tuesday, March 31st 
TK-2nd Grade 

 

Wednesday, April 1st 
3rd-5th Grade 

 

This year, our annual music concert will 
take place in the evening at Pioneer High 

School.  Please stay tuned for more details 
as the date approaches! 
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Reserved Parking Spaces 

If you are a lucky winner of one of  

the monthly reserved parking  

spaces offered during the Fall  

Festival Silent Auction, please  

note that the spaces have been relocated to the 

front parking lot.  Just look for the specially 

marked signs.  Thank you! 

Scrip Meets Your Needs 
 

Do you have birthdays, anniversaries or thank 

you gifts you need to purchase?  We have a 

variety available at the scrip table every week. 

Grocery, gas, home improvement, household, 

restaurants, movies, travel and more! 
 

If you have plans for Disneyland in February 

you can special order Disney cards through our 

program.  Special orders do take about a week 

to come in. Orders are placed Friday evening 

and will be in by the next Friday. 
 

You can't get to the table Mon/Wed/Fri before 

and/or after school?  Send the order form and 

payment to school with your child or drop it 

in the office with payment (cash or check). We 

can deliver the order to your child's class to be 

sent home.  Be sure you sign the release 

at the bottom of the order form or we can 

contact you when it arrives. 
 

Remember it costs you nothing extra and you 

support Reed PTA and all the programs it 

provides. 
 

Thank you, 

Caroline Youkhanna & Lita Bell 

scrip@reedpta.com 

Headphone Reminder! 

If you have not already done so,  

please send in headphones or  

earbuds for your child to use  

with the new Chromebooks. 

 

Please put the headphones/listening device in a 

resealable (ziplock type) plastic bag and label 

the bag and listening device with your child's 

name teacher and room number.  

 

If you need assistance with this matter, please 

contact the school office.  Thank you! 

 

Walk-A-Thon Planning 

Meeting  

 

Please join us on Tuesday, February 10th at 

Starbucks (1455 Foxworthy Avenue) at 7pm.  

Anyone interested in helping with the walk-a-

thon is welcome to attend.  If you cannot attend 

the meeting but would still like to be a part of 

the committee please email 

fundraising@reedpta.com. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Anitha Pachagounder 

 

 

Did you know… 

…there are paper copies of The Bobcat 

newsletter available in the office each week?  

Thank you, Corianne Birnbaum, for faithfully 

printing and making copies every week! 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
 
 

 

 5 
 
 

Books for Bagels 
7:45am 

6 
 
 
Kindergarten Tour 

9:10am 
 

Last day of Book 
Fair!! 

 
Rockstar Rewards 

 

9 10 
SELAC Meeting 

9:15am 
 

Walk-a-thon 
Planning Meeting 

7:00pm 
(Starbucks on 

Foxworthy) 
 

11 12 13 

16 
 
 

President’s Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17 18 19 20 

23 24 25 26 27 

 

Upcoming Events 

*All dates and times are subject to change 

 

UNDER THE SEA BOOK FAIR  

MID-WINTER BREAK (NO SCHOOL)  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  



 


